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 Sometimes your intuition is certainly spot-on, but other situations
it's entirely wrong.When your baby faces a medical emergency, what in
the event you do? With this life-saving guide readily available, you'll
be prepared to handle over forty common baby and toddler emergencies,
including falls, high fevers, bee stings, burns, and more. This guide
makes it easy to get the information you will need during even probably
the most stressful times. The Baby Emergency Handbook will help you:
Learn the best methods to react in nearly every crisis Know when to seek
instant medical help Get quicker help in a hospital er Tips on keeping
your child safe Most importantly, you'll learn to prevent the most
common emergencies that new parents encounter.
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liked it what i liked most was the pull-out cpr information! the book
was well-organized with color coded web pages and a section to complete
your own info (local emergency #s, family members #s .. it will be
useful for us.) with the idea that you retain the publication with baby
at all times. overall, i liked this book and thought it got a lot of
helpful information. THE INFANT Emergency Handbook This book is an
excellent guide for new parents, or anyone who's a caretaker for infants
and young children. the only cause i gave it 4 superstars can be that in
a genuine emergency once you find the page you will need, the section is
written out in paragraph form.. i would choose the methods to be
bulleted or something simpler to obtain when you're in a rush.
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